From: Howatt's Hotmail [mailto:chadnicki@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 7:10 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: added party Intervener status application

Dear Mr. MacEwen:

We am emailing you today with a written request to be approved for added party Intervener status on PD527-D.P.
Murphy Inc.’s application to build a petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton.

We are the co-owners of Howatt’s Tourist Mart Ltd, which is one of three existing petroleum outlets currently operating
in Borden-Carleton. We stand in objection to the D.P. Murphy Inc. application because another retail gasoline outlet in
the area would harm our business and the other existing retail gasoline outlets and the community. A Fourth retail
outlet will be surly the demise of another retail gasoline outlet and very possible two retail Gasoline Outlets.

Thus, we would like standing to ask questions if this application goes to a hearing. At this time, we are unsure if | will be
presenting documents or witnesses but reserve the right to do so. | have not retained legal counsel currently.

Thank you for your time.

Chad Howatt

163 Campbells Shore Road
Chelton,PE

COB 1X0

902-439-4222
howattsshell@gmail.com

Nicholas Howatt

63 wharf road
Borden-Carleton, PE

COB 1X0

902-432-4846
Howattsshell@gmail.com



